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January 9, 2025 

 

NO FINES FOR STOP WORK MEETING, JANUARY 9, 2025 

Based on alerts from both the City of Los Angeles and Long Beach due to poor air 

quality,  the Union will NOT charge fines for non-attendance to the January 9, 2025 

Stop Work Meeting.  

While many residents around the harbor remain safe from the dangers of the fires 

themselves, local health officials are warning of dangerous air pollution settling over 

the city as a result.  We encourage anyone at-risk to protect their health.  
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